
 

MEMORANDUM 
Legislative Fiscal Office 
900 Court St. NE, Room H-178 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
Phone 503-986-1828 
FAX 503-373-7807 
 

 
To: Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee  

From: Michelle Deister, Legislative Fiscal Office 
(503) 986-1817 

Date: June 20, 2015 

Subject: HB 2539 

Work Session Recommendations 
 

 

HB 2539 Totals  

 2011-13  
Actuals 

2013-15 
Legislatively 

Approved  

2015-17 
Current Service 

Level  

2015-17          
LFO 

Recommended 

General Fund 0 0 0 87,750 
Total Funds  $0  $0  $0  $87,750 

Positions  0 0 0 0 
FTE  0.00 0.00 0.00 0.00 

 

 

The Legislative Fiscal Office recommends adoption of the –A2 amendments for House 
Bill 2539. The Amendments appropriate $87,750 General Fund to the Oregon 
Department of Veterans’ Affairs to contract for a study on the delivery, use of, barriers to 
access to medical services for women veterans.  
 

Accept LFO Recommendation 
Move to adopt the –A2 amendment to House Bill 2539. 

 
 
HB 2539 Final Subcommittee Action: 

 

Final Motion:  

If changed the bill requires changes 

Move HB 2539 to the Full Committee on Ways and Means, as amended. 


